

Lower Manhattan Development Corp.
One Liberty Plaza, 20th Floor New York, NY 10006
Tel: 212.962.2300 Fax: 212.962.2431 TTY: 212.962.0045

July 26, 2010

To: Consulting Parties to the World Trade Center Memorial and Redevelopment Plan Programmatic Agreement, dated April 22, 2004

Re: Short-Term Emergency Mitigation Plan for Historic WTC Ship Remnant

Dear Section 106 Consulting Parties:

Thank you very much for providing your comments on the proposed Short-Term Emergency Mitigation Plan for the remnant of an 18<sup>th</sup> Century ship found at the World Trade Center site on July 13, 2010 ("WTC Ship Remnant"). In addition to the State Historic Preservation Office and the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation, approximately nine consulting parties participated in the conference call held on July 23, 2010 and two parties submitted written comments.

Enclosed is the Final Short-Term Emergency Mitigation Plan, which includes revisions reflecting many of the comments received on the proposed Plan. Thank you all for participating in this process regarding the Plan for the WTC Ship Remnant.

Thank you all for your participation in this process.

LOWER MANHATTAN
DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

David Emil President